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August 1, 2011
To:
Higher Educational Aids Board


Interested Parties

From:
Sherrie Nelson
Re:
Board Meeting August 5, 2011
The next meeting of the Higher Educational Aids Board is scheduled for Friday, August 5th at 9am via phone conference. Please take some time to review the attached agenda prior to the meeting. The full Board Report will be emailed prior to the meeting.
Here is the information for the phone conference:

Title: HEAB Board Meeting 

Date: 8/5/2011

Start Time: 9:00:00 AM

Chairperson/Moderator: Sherrie Nelson 

To dial in to this conference, use the following:

608-237-5850 or

800-462-1257

Passcode: 6605294

Participant Passcode: 0 (If passcode is zero, disregard.)

For Technical Assistance During Your Conference

Helpline: 1-800-442-4614 or 608-262-3399

If you will not be able to attend the Board meeting, please contact Cassie Weisensel if you have not already done so at cassie.weisensel@wi.gov or at 608-267-2206. 

Please don’t hesitate to call me if you have any questions or concerns or if you need additional information. I look forward to seeing you on August 5th.  

Sincerely,

Sherrie Nelson
608.267.2944
Sherrie.nelson@wi.gov
